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Principal’s Comment
Nga Korero o te Tumuaki

Ka nui te mihi ki a koutou - greetings to you all

Welcome back everyone, to another exciting school year! I trust all our
Allenton families have had a safe and enjoyable summer break. It was
wonderful to see the smiles on the faces of our tamariki this week as we
head into the 2024 school year. Many thanks to parents and children who
attended the 3 Way Interviews on Wednesday. Teachers reported having
high levels of attendance at these, and see them as a valuable way to
start the school year. Many thanks for your support in these.

As we embark on the year together, we are thrilled to be partnering with our families to
ensure a fulfilling learning experience occurs for our children. At our core, we understand the
importance of the connection between home and school in nurturing students’ growth and
success.

I’d like to extend a warm welcome to Mrs Kim Wall. Kim will be working as a learning support
teacher on a part time basis. She brings a wealth of experience across ECE, primary and
community-based sectors and we are fortunate in having her on the staff team at Allenton.
Welcome Kim! We also welcome 18 new students in Years 2 - 6, as well as 20 children who
are transitioning to start school for the first time this week and next.

As we start the new school year, it’s important to note the setting of boundaries around
teacher availability. While our educators are dedicated to supporting students at school, it’s
equally important for them to maintain a healthy work-life balance, so that they can engage
fully with their own families and interests in order to be fully focused whilst at school.
Communications received after normal working hours will, in most cases, be cleared the
following working day. It’s also important to recognise that when staff are teaching in classes,
on duty or in after school meetings, they aren’t able to clear messages or emails. If you need
to get a note to your child during the day, please do this through the school office.

Newsletters will typically come out each fortnight on a Friday. These are emailed to parents,
put on our website and posted through the Skool Loop app. If you have any queries about
school events, please see your child’s teacher or contact the school office.



The staff and I look forward to the year ahead and our shared commitment to fostering a
supportive and exciting learning environment at Allenton School. We look forward to what lies
ahead in 2024!

Mā te kimi ka kite, Mā te kite ka mōhio, Mā te mōhio ka mārama.
Seek and discover. Discover and know. Know and become enlightened.

Until next time,

Andrew Leverton
Principal | Tumuaki

New students
We extend a warm welcome to the following children who have started at Allenton School
recently. We look forward to getting to know you and wish you all an awesome time at our
school!

Rm 1 - Annabel Rm 2 - Anau
Rm 3 - Amir, Sioape Rm 7 - Adam
Rm 8 - Alissa, Rocco, George Rm 9 - Haniteli
Rm 10 - Charlotte, Oscar, Aunofo Rm 13 - Ava, Angus
Rm 20 - Ava
Rm 21 - Ashley, Hine, Martin

Calendar of school events - Term 1
Monday 5 February School open as usual
Tuesday 6 February School closed - Waitangi Day
Tuesday 13 February PTA meeting - 7:30pm
Monday 19 February School Board meeting - 7:30pm
Tuesday 20 February Swimming Sports, Year 4 - 6 (selected students), 1pm
Wednesday 21 February Mihi Whakatau (welcome) for new / existing families,

2:15pm
Friday 23 February School Assembly, 10:50am
Friday 1 March Junior Assembly, 10:50am
Tuesday 5 March Mid Canterbury Swimming Sports
Friday 8 March Middle Assembly, 10:50am

Term Dates - 2024
Term Dates School closed
1 Wed 31 Jan to Fri 12 April Waitangi Day (6 Feb)

Easter Friday (29 March)
Easter Monday (1 April)
Easter Tuesday (2 April)

2 Mon 29 April to Fri 5 July King’s Birthday (3 June)
Matariki (28 June)

3 Mon 22 July to Fri 27 Sept



4 Mon 14 Oct to Wed 18 Dec Labour Day (28 Oct)
Teacher Only Day (14 Nov)
Canty Ann Day (15 Nov)

In addition to the above, all schools have been granted two Teacher Only Days by the
Ministry of Education for curriculum development in 2024. Dates will be advised once
confirmed.

Policy review
Our School has an online portal called
School Docs that houses all our policies
and procedures. Each term certain
policies are able to be reviewed online
and our school community is able to take
part in the review process. Some topics will be of more relevance to certain reviewers than
others. If you have any queries about these policies, please feel free to see our Principal -
Andrew Leverton, or email principal@allenton.school.nz .

The instructions for being involved in a review are as follows:

1. Visit the website https://allenton.schooldocs.co.nz/1893.htm
2. Enter the username - allenton and password - 7700.
3. Follow the link to the relevant policy as listed.
4. Read the policy.
5. Click the Start your review button at the top right-hand corner of the page.
6. Select the reviewer type.
7. Enter your name (optional).
8. Follow the prompts to show that you've read the topic and enter your feedback if

you'd like to comment.
9. Agree to the privacy statement and click “Submit review”.

Community Notices
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My name is Gabrielle and I am the Coordinator here at StarJam. We provide music workshops for young

people with disabilities and I am currently looking for some more people to join our Ashburton area.

We run the Ashburton workshops on Wednesday nights between 6pm – 7.30pm at the Ashburton Baptist

Church.


